
 

 

 

 

 
 

Brambles Weekly News 

WB: 10/12/18 
Contact Information: Brambles Pre-School, The Green, Brampton, Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 4RF. 01480 375063 

Email: brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
 

 

 
We learnt all about the older residents in our local 
community with a visit to Hilary Lodge to sing our 
assembly songs to them.  We had an enjoyable time 
singing and talking to them and they very kindly 
shared some biscuits with us. 
 

Something Special 
 

If you have any questions regarding your child, please 
speak to any member of Brambles staff either informally 
at drop off or at collection time.  Alternatively you can 
email brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk to make an 
appointment if you would prefer to meet.  
 
Brambles opens at 9am and closes at 3pm.   
Staff are unavailable after 3.10pm. 
If your child needs to use the toilet before or after pre-
school, please use the ones in the main school foyer. 

 
When we return to pre-school in January 2019, Spring 
term begins with the new topic of ‘Elbow to Elbow.’ This 
topic is all about our favourite books, both traditional 
and more current ones. If you would like to come in to 
Brambles to read your child’s favourite story, please 
speak or email staff to arrange a suitable date for you to 
come in. 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  Assorted Christmas books 
 
Song:  Assorted Christmas songs 
 
Rhyme: Assorted number rhymes 

 

 

 

Please remember to: 

 Check lost property before your last day 
of term. 

 Check your child’s green bag has warm 
clothes in. 

 Please empty your child’s pocket on top 
of their coat peg. 

 

Last Day of Brambles and School 
Wednesday 19th December 2018 

  
Applications to Primary School Deadline 

Tuesday 15th January 2019 
 

First day of Brambles Spring Term 
Monday 7th January 2019 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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